
From: Rick Brown   
Sent: 04 December 2022 07:43 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Canfield Moat High Cross Lane Little Canfield S62A/22/0005 
 
Reference: Canfield Moat High Cross Lane Little Canfield S62A/22/0005 
 
I am writing to object most strongly to the planning application referenced above. 
 
High Cross Lane and local infrastrucure is already overloaded due to the recent and ongoing housing 
developments. 
 
High Cross Lane is a single track road with increased traffic flow causing terrible damage to the 
verges and collapse of drainage ditches resulting in increased flooding. 
 
Increased light polution and activity from the already increased housing on High Cross Lane is having 
a detrimental effect on local wildlife especially to the owl and buzzard population.  
 
We are also seeing increased use of High Cross Lane by walkers and cyclists including children and 
dog walkers and with no footpaths which obviously creates a real safety hazard as vehicle traffic flow 
increases. 
 
The surrounding areas and services are already under huge preassure from the vast developments 
that have already taken place and have received approval but not yet completed without 
improvement to roads infrastructure, schools, doctor surgeries and other medical services and 
public transport. 
 
I therefore object most strongly to this application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Rick Brown 
 

 
 

 
 

 




